
Sports Grant Funding 2017-18 

Purpose of the premium 

The premium must be used to fund additional and sustainable improvements to the provision of PE and sport, for the benefit of primary-

aged pupils, in the 2017 to 2018 academic year, to encourage the development of healthy, active lifestyles. 

The allocation for Birchwood Avenue Primary School for Sports Premium funding for the 2017-18 financial year was £9,010. 

 We have identified two key areas for our sports premium spending this year:  

 staff and curriculum development which allows for  sustainable improvements 

 promoting active lifestyles  

 

 

Developing Teacher’s Delivery of 
effective PE lessons through 

professional development and use of 
developmental resources 

 
 
Our membership of the national sports 
trust and our local sports partnership 
provides training and development and 
introductions to a range of resources 
and programmes to improve the 
sporting success of the school. 
 
Cost £1,234 

 

Participation in competitive Sports 
 
We compete across the year in a range 
of county and local sports competitions. 
This year these have included, football 
and netball tournaments, indoor 
athletics, the Gold Coast Games, District 
Athletics, and Speedstacking (we are the 
county champions in this area). 
 
Cost £ 436 

 

Transport Provided to attend sporting 
fixtures. 

 
Taxi and minibus service to attend 
matches and sports activities. 
 
 
Cost £ 878 
 

Free After School Sports Clubs 
 
A range of sports clubs are offered free 
of charge after school to encourage 
active lifestyles and improve 
participation in competitions. 
 
 
Cost £ 1,800 

Lunchtime multi skills fitness club 
 
Twice weekly sports coach led sessions 
to increase levels of physical activity at 
lunchtimes. 
 
 
Cost £3640  

Sports Workshops 
 

Sports workshops offer children 
insights into a range of sporting 
activities and opportunities. This year, 
these have included BMX, American 
football and golf. 
 
£ 1, 115 

 Total Spend £9,103 


